
  

   

 

Join the Online Consultation on: 
Using Technology to Connect Citizens and 

Governments 
  

We would like to invite you to be part of an effort to understand the role of 

technology in building trust between citizens and governments. Technology 

has significant potential for changing how citizens and governments 

communicate, and how citizens experience the state. However, technology 

when not accessible can also create exclusion and further sentiments of 

mistrust and unfairness. This consultation aims to shed light into how 

governments can embrace technology in a way that builds trust amongst 

citizens and increase effectiveness. 

  

Please join us in this important online consultation: The Role of 

Technology in Building Citizen’s Trust in Local Governments, from 

November 20 to December 17, 2019. 



 

 

 https://www.globaldevhub.org/techcitizensgovernment 

 

 

Join the Consultation  

 

 

 

  
The results of this online consultation will inform a document on Technology 

and Governance, that will be presented at the United Nations Development 

Programme Eleventh Ministerial Forum for Development in Latin America and 

the Caribbean to take place in 2020. 

 

We look forward to your contributions and a very rich discussion online. 

 

 

Regards 

  UNDP in Latin America and the Caribbean (RBLAC) 

  rblac.bulletin@undp.org 

  United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) 
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